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	PRESS RELEASE


Director General of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority has asked to be relieved of his duties
(Prague, 7 September 2021) The Director General of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority, Mojmír Bezecný, has asked the Minister of Industry and Trade, Karel Havlíček, to be relieved of his duties. He did so in the past few days in accordance with the Civil Service Act. "This decision was made mainly for private and family reasons. It is a personal decision," says the Director General of the Czech Trade Inspection Mojmír Bezecný.

This year, the CTIA has moved to new premises, its staff is currently stabilized and until a new director general is selected, the current deputy director can lead the authority. The activities of the CTIA are in no way jeopardised by this decision. 

Ing. Mojmír Bezecný has been with the Czech Trade Inspection for 35 years. He has been the Director General of the CTIA since 1 April 2014. Prior to joining the CTIA, he was the Director of the CTIA Regional Inspectorate in Ostrava for almost seven years, before which he was the Deputy Director and Inspector.
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